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I hope that you had a good Easter. 
It has been great to see everybody 
back at school this week.

It has been particularly good to 
welcome a number of new students, 
including a group of 19 who are 
joining us from Thailand for three 
weeks. It is wonderful to have them 
here, and equally wonderful to see 
how our students have gone out 
of their way to make them feel 
welcome; the Lucton community at 
its best.

The focus for some is on exams 
this term, but there has still been a 
lot going on in our first week back. 
In the course of one afternoon on 
Wednesday, I went from watching 
some of our Sixth Form students 
give superb EPQ presentations, 
to watching a whole variety of 
different sports, to encountering Mrs 
Chapman leading a merry band of 
Prep School students into the woods 
with a large saw (I think/hope for 
Forest School purposes). Fantastic 
to see such a variety of activities.

Next week sees our Open Day on 
Bank Holiday Monday, so I hope that 
you can enjoy some peace and quiet 
at home that day.

Mr Tyler
Headmaster

Well, Summer term is already upon 
us, and there’s been a real buzz to 
the boarding houses this week!  

It’s always lovely when students 
return after the holidays, and this 
term feels extra special as we have a 
number of new students joining us. 
Colas is French and joining Year 10; 
Michael, from Hong Kong, joins Year 
9; Asylay, from Latvia, joins Year 12; 
and we are also hosting a party of 19 
Thai students in Years 8 and 9. 

All students are already settling in 
and making friends, and the lighter 
evenings mean we can really take 
advantage of our wonderful fields 
and sport facilities after prep; there 
have been some fiercely fought table 
tennis games and lots of football 
this week!

We have some excellent weekend 
activities planned for them this term 
– kicking off with a trip to beautiful 
Chester this Saturday. Let’s hope the 
fine weather persists!

Tracey Webb-Rogers
Head of Boarding

Boarding NewsUpdates & 
Reminders
Open Day

We would like to remind all parents 
that we have a Bank Holiday Open 
Day on Monday 2nd May. Visitors 
are asked to pre-book either 10-
12pm or 2-4pm slots by contacting 
admissions@luctonschool.org
If you know of any families who 
would like to attend, please make 
them aware of this event. 

Scholastic Book Fair

Arriving at Lucton from Monday 9th-
Wednesday 11th May, the Scholastic 
Book Fair is a pop-up book shop, 
offering a wide range of titles for 
students in the Prep School and Year 
6.

All classes will have an opportunity 
to explore the books on offer, and 
students can either purchase during 
break times or parents can visit 
between 4-5pm.

Prep School Mask Competition

The deadline for entries for the Prep 
School Mask Making competition, is  
Wednesday May 4th.

Orchestral Day

We are excited to welcome four 
English Symphony Orchestra 
members to Lucton on Monday 16th 
May. Full day places are £17.50. To 
book a place for your child, please 
contact James Wall. 
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